NEWSLETTER | DECEMBER 2014





■ Hat Trick

This year, **R3Location** wishes you a hat trick of good wishes: Merry Christmas, of course, but also best wishes for a very Happy New Year and a successful 2015.

Hold on to your Hats!

Most economic indicators point to next year being a strong one for our corporate clients, and we are ready to help relocate their most valuable assets in what promises to be a challenging Property Market in one of the busiest Capitals in the world!

Hat in Hand

As 2014 draws to a close, we also want to thank you all for your trust in **R3Location** and in our services. We are grateful for your support and we look forward to continuing to work with you in 2015.

Anna and Marco

The Management Team